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May 17, 2018

Certified Mail Number: 7005 1820 0003 1872 6231

Mr. Patrick Mulhall

Polylok, Incorporated

3 Fairfield Boulevard
Wallingford, Connecticut 06492

Dear Mr. Mulhall:

On March 23, 2018, and May 3, 2018, we received additional information requested in our letter dated
March 21, 2018, regarding your March 6, 2018 request for approval for a product referred to as Polylok
4" Compression Seal (Part No. 3002-CS). The seal is proposed for use in concrete and plastic tanks.
The test results you sent to the Florida Department of Health (Department), showed that the seal
conforms to ASTM C 923-98 as required by Rule 64E-6.013(2)(f), Florida Administrative Code (FAC).

After reviewing the information submitted the Department approves the use of the Polylok 4”
Compression Seal. The identifying markings of the seal are shown in Figure 1. Please recognize that
an approval of your product does not allow this product to be installed out of compliance with rule
requirements in Chapter 64E-6, Florida Administrative Code.

Figure 1. Marking of the seal
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Be advised that the Department is not a testing agency and that this determination reflects only a
review of the information submitted by you for compliance with Florida Statutes and Florida
Administrative Code. Departmental acceptance must not be interpreted as certifying effectiveness,
endorsing or recommending use of an onsite product. The Department also does not assume liability
for any promise, guarantee or expectation from purchasing or using the product. The Department
reserves the right to withdraw acceptance of the product.

Thank you for your assistance. Should you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact
Alan Willett at (850) 901-6947. P

“'Ed Barranco, MPH, CEHP, CPM
Environmental Administrator
Onsite Sewage Programs
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